
United States Masters Swimming 
West Texas LMSC Meeting Minutes 

 
 
 
 
The meeting was held on Friday, December 20, 2019 at 11:00 am. In attendance were new 
Chair Trey Robnett, and Secretary & Treasurer Billy Marshall. 
 
Billy Marshall gave the Treasurer’s report, including an update on the 2019 cash flow and 
current account balance of $4,440.81 (as of November 30, 2019). 
 
Discussed new board’s plans for 2020, including the next meeting (planned for March) and the 
intention to invite any interested USMS members from El Paso to attend via Skype.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Billy Marshall 
 
Secretary & Treasurer 
 
 
 
 

 
 


